
































































































	
	

Community Partnership Teams 2017/18: 
Progress Report to the School Board 

The School Board is very interested in knowing how you and your teams are engaging 
your community in the life of your schools.  
• This second report (due Tuesday, March 6, 2018) is a summary of the progress you 

and your team have made towards your ideas and goals for the year. 
• These progress reports will be included in the Board Packet for their March meeting.  
• The last progress submission (optional: due Thursday, April 5, 2018) is your 

opportunity to submit a nomination for the annual WE Award, recognizing the 
works of your Partnership Team or another Team that inspired you this year. 

 

Due 3/6/18: 
 

School Name:  Cooper Mountain   Reported by:Kristin LeMon                                
     
List your Community Partners and their affiliations: 
Sandra Carson: Beaverton City Library  
Rotary Club 
Nelz Samuel and Aaron Flynn: Transforming Life Church 
Spencer Rubin: Play Fit Fun 
Christie Emerson: Girls on the Run 
 
Summary: What strides have been made toward your original November goal(s)? 
Evolution? New Projects?  
Our Beaverton City Library partnership has provided us with multiple opportunities to 
engage in literacy through their frequent activities. They have provided us with book 
lists and will attend our Kindergarten Orientation to speak and to promote literacy.  
The Rotary Club provided us with vouchers for our Scholastic Book Fair, and several 
students who could otherwise not afford a book were able to purchase.  
Transforming Life Church has been an outstanding partner. They have engaged in our 
community events as volunteers, and they have provided much needed resources for 
our economically disadvantaged families. Backpacks with school supplies and food for 
weekends and vacations have been donated by them. They are considering 
supporting a safety fair one afternoon before summer break.  
Play Fit Fun and Girls on the Run continue to thrive at Cooper Mountain. They pursue 
not only an active lifestyle, but they work to promote confidence, self-discipline and a 
positive outlook in the children they support.  
 
 



Implementation: changes, plans, outlook, etc.  
Transforming Life Church would like to offer even more support for 
Cooper Mountain and we are in conversation regarding other ways they 
can support children. The Safety Fair and possible after school events are 
still in the works.  
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